PUBLIC HEARING
BUDGET 2024-2025
April 8, 2024, 5:36pm

ATTENDANCE:
Mayor J. Joseph Ingalls
Trustee Joseph Flint - Absent
Trustees: Leroy Forshee, Peter DiRaimondo, Josh Greenthal
Clerk Vanessa Scott
Treasurer Kristene Libordi

Mayor Ingalls opened the Public Hearing at 5:36pm.

The public hearing is to give residents an opportunity to ask questions about the proposed
budget the board plans to vote on at the monthly meeting scheduled for 6:00pm, April 8,
2024.

Mayor Ingalls recommended the following funds be transferred to the below listed
reserve accounts:

A0962.42 - $20,000.00 - Streets Reserve
A0962.44 - $10,000.00 - Village Equipment Reserve
A0962.40 - $20,000.00 - Water Reserve

Board members agreed unanimously with the recommended transfers to the above-
mentioned reserve accounts.

There were no residents in attendance at the public hearing. The board waited
approximately 5 minutes, no comments or questions.

A motion was made by Mayor J. Joseph Ingalls, seconded by Trustee Leroy Forshee to
approve the budget to go to vote at the monthly meeting on April 8, 2024 at 6:00pm and
carried.

Mayor Ingalls Aye
Trustee Flint Absent Trustee Greenthal Aye
Trustee Forshee Aye Trustee DiRaimondo Aye

Meeting adjourned at 5:44pm by a motion from Trustee Peter DiRaimondo and seconded
by Trustee Josh Greenthal and carried.

Respectfully Submitted,

Vanessa Scott
Village Clerk



